
VISIT TO WABE 
Thursday, 26th April 2018 at 2 p.m.

    I have arranged a visit to an extremely interesting Erlangen organization that
goes under the name of wabe e.V. (http://www.wabe-erlangen.de)

    Some of you may not have heard of “wabe”, so let me briefy explain. The
organization  was  established  in  1987  to  provide  support  for  people  with
psychological issues. Its main goals are to ofer help with accommodation, to
ofer employment in a supervised worsshop, and to assist people reintegrate
into society.  It also runs a meeting centre (wabene) in Erlangen’s Hensestrasse.
It’s a very impressive set-up in my eyes and does a huge amount of valuable
wors in our area, so much so that my wife and I decided to mase a donation to
it following our birthdays in 2017. With the aid of our society more money was
donated and, consequently, we have been invited to see for ourselves what is
being done by this organization to give support to those with psychological
issues. 

Details of our visit: 
    We  will  meet  in  Eltersdorf  (Am  Pestalozziring  6,  91058  Erlangen)  on

26th April  at 2  p.m.  They have told me that  a group of  25 visitors is  not  a
problem, but that means registration by 23rd  April (with me) at the latest is
absolutely  necessary.  Car  pools  can  be  formed  or  you  can  use  your  own
transportation. 

Afterwards we are invited to the Begegnungszentrum (Henkestrasse 54) for
tea or cofee etc. and a discussion. 

 Frank Gillard
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